
 

      

Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Senior Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

October 8, 2021 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Dianne Martin, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-104 Northern Utilities, Inc. – Compliance Tariff Filing 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“the Company” or “Northern”) please find enclosed 
the following tariff pages, filed in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,529 in the 
above referenced proceeding: 
 

NHPUC No. 12 – Northern Utilities, Inc. 
Supplement No. 1, Original Cover, Temporary Rates 
Supplement No. 1, First Revised Page 1, Temporary Rates 
Supplement No. 1, Original Page 2, Temporary Rates 
Supplement No. 1, Original Page 3, Temporary Rates  

. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Donald M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate  
 
 
 


